
 

FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, 8th Floor 

Burlington Ontario L7L 6W6 
905-335-4904 

January 29, 2008 
 
Chief Patrick Waddilove 
Munsee-Delaware Nation 
R.R # 1 
Muncey, ON   N0L 1Y0 
 
Dear Chief Patrick: 

Re: Meeting of January 24th 

Thank you for your interest in our proposed wind farm projects in Lambton, Huron and 
Middlesex Counties.  Our team was very eager to meet with you and other First Nations at the 
meeting arranged for January 24th at the Four Winds Centre in Kettle Point.  We understand that 
you were called to an urgent meeting at the same time that prevented any representation from 
your community at our meeting.  We are disappointed that we were unable to meet, but would 
like to continue our dialogue with you. 

Attached please find a copy of the presentation that we were to give at the January 24 meeting 
with some background information on our company, along with copies of the Notices of 
Commencement for 3 environmental assessments.   

Our first public information centres for the environmental assessments are scheduled for 
February 19th and 20th, as detailed in the attached notices.  We encourage you and members of 
your community to attend these meetings to become more familiar with the projects and the 
development process, and to allow us to answer any of your questions.  Additionally, we would 
be pleased to meet with you earlier in the day on February 19th and 20th, or another time that is 
convenient for you.  Jason Henry will be in touch with you soon to schedule another meeting.   

Following the completion of the environmental studies, we will hold a second public information 
centre for each of the projects in the fall.  We appreciate your interest in our projects, and look 
forward to working with you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael DeBock 
Project Director 
FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC 
 
Enclosures: 4 



 

FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, 8th Floor 

Burlington Ontario L7L 6W6 
905-335-4904 

January 29, 2008 
 
Chief Randy Philips 
Oneida Nation of the Thames 
2212 Elm Ave, R.R. #2 
Southworld, ON   N0L 2G0 
 
Dear Chief Randy: 

Re: Meeting of January 24th 

Thank you for your interest in our proposed wind farm projects in Lambton, Huron and 
Middlesex Counties.  Our team was very eager to meet with you and other First Nations at the 
meeting arranged for January 24 at the Four Winds Centre in Kettle Point.  We understand that 
you were called to an urgent meeting at the same time that prevented any representation from 
your community at our meeting.  We are disappointed that we were unable to meet, but would 
like to continue our dialogue with you. 

Attached please find a copy of the presentation that we were to give at the January 24 meeting 
with some background information on our company, along with copies of the Notices of 
Commencement for 3 environmental assessments.   

Our first public information centres for the environmental assessments are scheduled for 
February 19th and 20th, as detailed in the attached notices.  We encourage you and members of 
your community to attend these meetings to become more familiar with the projects and the 
development process, and to allow us to answer any of your questions.  Additionally, we would 
be pleased to meet with you earlier in the day on February 19th and 20th, or another time that is 
convenient for you.  Jason Henry will be in touch with you soon to schedule another meeting.   

Following the completion of the environmental studies, we will hold a second public information 
centre for each of the projects in the fall.  We appreciate your interest in our projects, and look 
forward to working with you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael DeBock 
Project Director 
FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC 
 
Enclosures: 4 
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NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

Chris Plain

Aamajiwnaang (Sarnia)

978 Tashmoo Ave

Sarnia, ON   N7T 7H5

October 26, 2009

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada “Bornish” Wind Farm

Dear Chris Plain,

I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Fall.  In January of last year, I attempted to meet with you and 
other Aamajiwaang community members to discuss the Bornish Wind Farm being developed by NextEra 
Energy Canada, ULC. At that time our company was called FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC. It was unfortunate that 
you were called away unexpectedly and we weren’t able to meet. We sent a follow up letter to invite you to our 
first public meeting which was held in February, 2008 near Parkhill, ON and had hoped to see you there. At this 
time, I wanted to follow up to let you know that we have completed the drafts of our studies for the Bornish 
project and we plan to submit the project for approval under the new Renewable Energy Approval process in 
January 2010. I have enclosed these drafts along with an executive summary of our report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. We are 
committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive relationships and also 
to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) 
process. 

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested members 
of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The perspectives and interest of 
your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, your council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy to 
provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  If this is of interest, please let me know and we can 
discuss the details.

We are holding a second public meeting for this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North Middlesex 
District High School in Parkhill. As with last year’s meeting, we would welcome attendance from anyone in 
your community.

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

Chief Elizabeth Cloud
53 Indian Lane
R.R.#2
Forest, ON N0L 1Y0

October 26, 2009

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada “Bornish” Wind Farm

Dear Chief Cloud,

I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Fall.  On June 12th of this year I sent a letter to provide you an 
update regarding the archaeological work being conducted at our Bornish and Strathroy A, B, and C wind 
project development sites. I wanted to follow up at this time to let you know that we have completed the drafts 
of our studies for the Bornish project and we plan to submit the project for approval under the new Renewable 
Energy Approval process in January 2010. I have enclosed these drafts along with an executive summary of our 
report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. We are 
committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive relationships and also 
to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) 
process. 

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested members 
of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The perspectives and interest of 
your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, your council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy to 
provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  If this is of interest, please let me know and we can 
discuss the details.

We are holding a Public Information Centre on this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North 
Middlesex District High School in Parkhill.  We will publish a notice of this meeting in your community 
newsletter, but, as we have discussed, if you feel a meeting specific to your community would be of interest, 
please let me know.

As per your request I have also provided Patricia Shawnoo with a copy of this package.  I’d ask that you or 
Patricia feel free to contact me if you wish to arrange a meeting or if you have any questions about the 
information we have provided. 

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

Chief Richard ‘Joe’ Miskokomon

Chippewas of the Thames

R.R # 1

Muncey, ON   N0L 1Y0

October 26, 2009

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada “Bornish” Wind Farm

Dear Chief Miskokomon,

I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Fall.  In January of last year, I attempted to meet with Chief 
Vaughn and other First Nations community members to discuss the Bornish Wind Farm being developed by 
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC. At that time our company was called FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC. It was 
unfortunate that Chief Vaughn was called away unexpectedly and we weren’t able to meet. We sent a follow up 
letter and invitation to our first public meeting which was held in February, 2008 near Parkhill, ON. We also 
sent a copy of the presentation we had intended to give as an introduction to our project and our company. At 
this time, I wanted to follow up to let you know that we have completed the drafts of our studies for the Bornish 
project and we plan to submit the project for approval under the new Renewable Energy Approval process in 
January 2010. I have enclosed these drafts along with an executive summary of our report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. We are 
committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive relationships and also 
to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) 
process. 

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested members 
of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The perspectives and interest of 
your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, your council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy to 
provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  If this is of interest, please let me know and we can 
discuss the details.

We are holding a second public meeting for this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North Middlesex 
District High School in Parkhill. As with last year’s meeting, we would welcome attendance from anyone in 
your community.

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

Chief Patrick Waddilove

Munsee-Delaware Nation

R.R # 1

Muncey, ON   N0L 1Y0

October 26, 2009

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada “Bornish” Wind Farm

Dear Chief Waddilove,

I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Fall.  In January of last year, I attempted to meet with you and 
other First Nations community members to discuss the Bornish Wind Farm being developed by NextEra Energy 
Canada, ULC. At that time our company was called FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC. It was unfortunate that you 
were called away unexpectedly and we weren’t able to meet. We sent a follow up letter and invitation to our 
first public meeting which was held in February, 2008 near Parkhill, ON. We also sent a copy of the 
presentation we had intended to give as an introduction to our project and our company. At this time, I wanted 
to follow up to let you know that we have completed the drafts of our studies for the Bornish project and we 
plan to submit the project for approval under the new Renewable Energy Approval process in January 2010. I 
have enclosed these drafts along with an executive summary of our report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. We are 
committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive relationships and also 
to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) 
process.

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested members 
of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The perspectives and interest of 
your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, your council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy to 
provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  If this is of interest, please let me know and we can 
discuss the details.

We are holding a second public meeting for this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North Middlesex 
District High School in Parkhill. As with last year’s meeting, we would welcome attendance from anyone in 
your community.

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

Chief Joel Abram

Oneida Nation of the Thames

2212 Elm Ave, R.R. #2

Southwold, ON   N0L 2G0

October 26, 2009

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada “Bornish” Wind Farm

Dear Chief Abram,

I hope you are doing well and are enjoying the Fall.  In January of last year, I attempted to meet with Chief 
Randy and other First Nations community members to discuss the Bornish Wind Farm being developed by 
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC. At that time our company was called FPLE Canadian Wind, ULC. It was 
unfortunate that Chief Randy was called away unexpectedly and we weren’t able to meet. We sent a follow up 
letter and invitation to our first public meeting which was held in February, 2008 near Parkhill, ON. We also 
sent a copy of the presentation we had intended to give as an introduction to our project and our company. At 
this time, I wanted to follow up to let you know that we have completed the drafts of our studies for the Bornish 
project and we plan to submit the project for approval under the new Renewable Energy Approval process in 
January 2010. I have enclosed these drafts along with an executive summary of our report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. We are 
committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive relationships and also 
to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) 
process. 

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested members 
of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The perspectives and interest of 
your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, your council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy to 
provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  If this is of interest, please let me know and we can 
discuss the details.

We are holding a second public meeting for this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North Middlesex 
District High School in Parkhill. As with last year’s meeting, we would welcome attendance from anyone in 
your community.

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

William Big Bull

R.R.#3

Wallaceburg, ON N8A 4K9

October 26, 2009

Re: Bornish Wind Farm

Dear Mr. Big Bull,

I hope this letter finds you well.  NextEra Energy Canada (formerly FPLE Canadian Wind) met with 

Toni Nahdee and Dr. Dean Jacobs in August last year. At that time, we introduced our Bornish wind 

farm project, located in the Parkhill area, and our larger plans for the area.  I am writing to let you 

know that we have completed our studies for the Bornish project and we plan to submit the project for 

approval under the new Renewable Energy Approval process in January 2010. I have enclosed these 

drafts along with an executive summary of our report.

NextEra Energy Canada respects the rights of First Nations in regard to the Crown’s Duty to Consult. 

We are committed to providing timely information to support that process, to strive for positive 

relationships and also to comply with our obligations under the Province of Ontario’s new Renewable 

Energy Approval (REA) process. 

We respectfully ask that you advise us if a meeting with yourself, council and/or any other interested 

members of your community is desired to discuss our REA submission and our project. The 

perspectives and interest of your community are important, and we wish to include your comments in 

our final submission in January 2010.  

Understanding that you, council, and your staff have many demands on your time, we would be happy 

to provide assistance for your review of our REA submission.  Dr. Jacobs had indicated that Walpole 

Island had retained the services of Don Richardson from AECOM.  We have been in contact with Mr. 

Richardson, and are willing to engage him if this continues to be the wish of the Walpole Island First 

Nation. Please let me know how you would like to proceed and we can discuss the details.

We are holding a Public Information Centre on this project on January 5th from 4:00-8:00 at the North 

Middlesex District High School in Parkhill.  We hope that you, or any interested member of the 

Walpole Island First Nation will plan to attend in order learn more about NextEra Energy Canada and 

this exciting project.  If you think it would be appropriate, we would be willing to publish a notice of 

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



this meeting in your community newspaper closer to the date of the meeting.  Please advise whether 

this would be desirable.

Please contact me if you wish to arrange a meeting or if you have any questions about the information 

we have provided. 

Best regards,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

5500 North Service Road, 2ndFloor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731
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I.3 January 25, 2010: Section 17 Request #1 

 



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

January 25, 2010

Chief Chris Plain
Chippewas of Aamajiwnaang First Nation
978 Tashmoo Avenue
Sarnia, Ontario
N7T 7H5

Dear Chief Plain:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. Since then, I understand a third party consultant has 
assisted in reviewing the Draft REA Documents, and a meeting has taken place with Aamjiwnaang staff and the 
consultant to discuss his draft report.

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you and/or 
your staff after this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you have follow-up questions about 
our project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to your community, throughout the project 
process.



Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 Sharilyn Johnston, Environmental Officer, Aamjiwnaang First Nation
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
Page 2 of 2

5500 North Service Road, 2nd Floor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

January 25, 2010

Chief Elizabeth Cloud 
53 Indian Lane
R.R.#2 
Forest, Ontario
N0L 1Y0

Dear Chief Cloud:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. 

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you and/or 
your staff after this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you have follow-up questions about 
our project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to your community, throughout the project 
process.



Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Ann Batten, Lands Officer, Kettle and Stoney Point First Nation
 Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 Patricia Shawnoo, Community Liaison and Cultural Programing Officer, Kettle and Stoney Point First 
 Nation
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
Page 2 of 2

5500 North Service Road, 2nd Floor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

January 25, 2010

Chief Joe Miskokomon
Chippewas of the Thames
R.R.#1 
Muncey, Ontario
N0L 1Y0

Dear Chief Miskokomon:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. 

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you and/or 
your staff after this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you have follow-up questions about 
our project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to your community, throughout the project 
process.



Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 Candace Deleary, Council Secretary, Chippewas of the Thames First Nation
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
Page 2 of 2

5500 North Service Road, 2nd Floor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

February 1, 2010

Chief Patrick Waddilove
Munsee-Delaware First Nation
R.R.#1
Muncey, Ontario
N0L 1Y0

Dear Chief Waddilove:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. 

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you and/or 
your staff after this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you have follow-up questions about 
our project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to your community, throughout the project 
process.



Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
Page 2 of 2

5500 North Service Road, 2nd Floor – Burlington, Ontario   L7L 6W6 – (905) 335-4904 Fax: (905) 335-5731



NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

January 25, 2010

Chief Joel Abram
Oneida of the Thames First Nation
2212 Elm Avenue, R.R. #2
Southwold, Ontario
N0L 2G0

Dear Chief Abram:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. 

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you and/or 
your staff after this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you have follow-up questions about 
our project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to your community, throughout the project 
process.



As you may know, we were requested and met with Al Day of the Oneida Traditional Chiefs Council on 
January 19th last week.  The information and comments we received were helpful, and in view of the meeting, 
we have copied him with this letter.

Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 Al Day, Oneida Traditional Chiefs Council
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 April Varewyck, Environmental Coordinator
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
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NextEra Energy Canada, ULC

January 25, 2010

William Big Bull
Walpole Island First Nation
R.R. #3 
Wallaceburg, Ontario
N8A 4K9

Dear Mr. Big Bull:

Subject: Proposed NextEra Energy Canada Bornish Wind Energy Centre

I am writing to follow-up from my October 26, 2009 letter about the Bornish Wind Energy Centre and our 
meeting last week. 

We provided a copy of the October 26, 2009 “Bornish Wind Farm Project Draft REA Documents for 
Consultation” including appendixes with my letter. As you know, NextEra Energy Canada must file a final 
version of those documents with Ministry of the Environment to request a Renewable Energy Approval 
(“REA”), as described in Ontario Regulation 359/09. 

Under section 17 of that Regulation, NextEra is required to request a written response to our project proposal 
from your community. That is the purpose of this letter.

We respectfully request that at this time, you provide us with your written response to the Bornish Wind Energy 
Centre project proposal. We ask that your response include any information that you and/or your community 
feel should be considered as part of the reports to be submitted to the Ministry of the Environment for our 
Renewable Energy Application. This may include your views on:

1. Any anticipated adverse impacts our project may have on your constitutionally protected Aboriginal or 
treaty rights, and;

2. Any other concerns over potential negative impacts to the environment that you may have an interest in, 
and;

3. Any suggestions you have for mitigating the impacts identified in #1 and #2.

NextEra will include your response as part of its Aboriginal consultation program report, to be included in its 
submission for a Renewable Energy Approval for this project from the Ministry of Environment.

Our plan is to submit the Renewable Energy Application for this project by March 1, 2010. 

Please be assured however, that NextEra representatives will be available to continue dialogue with you after 
this date, if you feel additional information is needed or if you or other staff have follow-up questions about our 
project. 

In addition, we plan to continue providing updates and information to Walpole Island First Nation, throughout 
the project process.



I would also like to thank you and Gerry MacBeth for taking time to meet with David Miller, Bob Waldon and 
myself. We agreed that the meeting was “without prejudice” and we will record it as such in our record of 
contacts to be filed as part of the REA approval process. To ensure there are no concerns, however, we would 
like that record to mention that the topics discussed in general terms at the meeting included the Walpole Island 
Consultation and Accommodation Protocol, monitoring of archaeological field work, and the concept of an 
economic claim to energy development. No further details will be provided.

Finally, as you requested, we are preparing information on other NextEra projects that would fall within the 
territory described in the Consultation and Accommodation Protocol, and will send this to you.

We look forward to receipt of the proposed draft Non-Disclosure Agreement for our review, and to another 
meeting about our Bornish and other projects as soon as possible.

Please contact David Miller of McLeod Wood Associates who is on contract to be our contact person in this 
file, or Bob Waldon, who is coordinating our Aboriginal program, with any questions or comments.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

Ben Greenhouse
Project Director

c.c. Tom Bird, Environmental Services Project Manager, NextEra Energy Canada
 Gerry MacBeth, Walpole Island First Nation Environment Department
 David Miller, McLeod Wood Associates
 Bob Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates

January 25, 2010
Page 2 of 2
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 Appendix 

Aboriginal Consultation Report for Bornish Wind Energy Centre July 12, 2012  

 

I.4 November 2, 2011: Transmission Line Route Change and Draft PDR 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Christopher Plain 

Chippewas of Aamjiwnaang (Chippewas of Sarnia) 

978 Tashmoo Avenue  

Sarnia, Ontario 

N7T 7H5 

 

 

Dear Chief Plain: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.   

 

Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these notices. We also want to keep 

you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or be of interest to you and your 

community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 
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can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 

 

These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.  Sharilyn Johnston, Environmental Officer 

  1300 Tashmoo Avenue 

Sarnia, ON, N7T 8E5 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Elizabeth Cloud 

Chippewas of Kettle and Stoney Point 

6247 Indian Lane, RR #2  

Kettle and Stoney Point First Nation, Ontario 

N0L 1Y0 

 

 

Dear Chief Cloud: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.  Mark French, Band Manager 

  Sue Bressette, Communication Relations Officer 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Joe Miskokomon  

Chippewas of the Thames First Nation 

320 Chippewa Road RR#1  

Muncey, Ontario  

N0L 1Y0 

 

 

Dear Chief Miskokomon: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects. 

 

Each of these three wind projects has already had at least one public open house for the wind 

centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses 

on a transmission line route change, not the wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.   

 

Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these notices. We also want to keep 

you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or be of interest to you and your 

community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 
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can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com. Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 

 

These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.  Raymond Deleary, Policy Analyst 

  Candace Deleary, Council Secretary 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief A. MacNaughton  

Six Nations Confederacy 

R.R. #2 

Ohsweken, ON 

N0A 1M0 

 

Dear Chief MacNaughton: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.   Leroy Hill, Secretary 

Haudenosaunee Confederacy Council 

Haudenosaunee Resources Centre 

2634 Sixth Line 

Ohsweken, ON 

N0A 1M0 

 

Hazel Hill, Interim Director 

Haudenosaunee Development Institute 

16 Sunrize Court 

P.O. Box 714 

Ohsweken, ON 

N0A 1M0 

 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Patrick Waddilove 

Munsee Delaware First Nation 

289 Jubilee Road, RR#1  

Muncey, Ontario 

N0L 1Y0 

 

Dear Chief Waddilove: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.   Daniel Miskokomon, First Nation Manager 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Alfred Day 

Oneida Council of Chiefs 

On^yota a:ka Lotiyaneshu 

1086 River Road  

Southwold, Ontario 

N0L 2G0 

 

Dear Chief Day: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.   Charlene Deleary, Secretary 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 

 

 

 



 

November 2, 2011 

 

 

Chief Joel Abram  

Oneida Nation of the Thames 

2212 Elm Avenue, R.R. #2 

Southwold, ON 

N0L 2G0 

 

Dear Chief Abram: 

 

Subject:  NextEra Energy Canada, ULC Wind Energy Projects 

 

We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share updated 

information with you about our wind projects in southwestern Ontario. 

 

First, we want to let you know about a Public Open House concerning the transmission line route 

for three of our projects (the Adelaide, Bornish and Jericho projects). The enclosed Notice of 

Project Update Meeting explains that a Public Open House will be held on November 10, 2011 

at the Ailsa Craig Community Centre, 155 Annie Ada Shipley Street, Municipality of North 

Middlesex. The purpose of this meeting is to provide information about proposed changes to the 

transmission line route for these three projects.  Each of these three wind projects has already 

had at least one public open house for the wind centres (i.e., the wind turbine generators). The 

enclosed notice is for an open house that focuses on a transmission line route change, not the 

wind energy centres. 

 

Second, we want to let you know about Public Open Houses to be held on December 7 and 8, 

2011 for our Bluewater and Goshen projects, respectively.  Although Public Open Houses have 

been held for these projects before, these are considered “first” open houses in the municipalities 

of Bluewater and Huron East.  Ontario Regulation 359/09 requires us to provide you with these 

notices. We also want to keep you informed about public activities that may prompt questions, or 

be of interest to you and your community.  

 

We also wish to acknowledge that these Public Open Houses are separate from (and in addition 

to) our ongoing dialogue with you and your community, and do not replace our procedural 

consultation efforts. 

 

In addition to the Bluewater and Goshen Notices of Public Meetings, we are enclosing copies of 

updated Project Description Reports for five projects (i.e., Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen 

and Jericho).  These reports describe projects that you, or the Director of Renewable Energy 

Approvals has indicated are relevant to your community.  In addition to these copies, the reports 

can be downloaded from our web site at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com.  Please let us know if 

you feel the above list of five projects is not correct. 
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These updated Project Description Reports are general documents.  They will be followed by 

draft studies that contain more specific information on these projects. Once finalized, the studies 

will be part of our submission to Ministry of Environment for a Renewable Energy Approval.  

 

Our consultant Bob Waldon has been in contact with your staff about these projects since they 

were first announced, and will follow-up soon to discuss the information with you.  Please feel 

free to contact him at (905) 838-4256 or rdwaldon@bedfordC4.com with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Bird 

Environmental Services Project Manager 

 

c.c.   April Varewyk, Environment Officer 

 

Holly Elijah, Council Assistant 

 

Info. c.c. R. D. (Bob) Waldon, Bedford Consulting & Associates 

 

Enclosures Adelaide, Bornish, Jericho Notice of Project Update Meeting 

Bluewater and Goshen Notice of Public Meeting  

  Adelaide, Bluewater, Bornish, Goshen and Jericho Project Description Reports 
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